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Kia ora Lynley
 
Below is the additional information requested by the Panel:
 
After our presentation, I was informed that not all of the Māori freehold in the district is
on the Māori Land Court online record.  However, because its part of the 1998 Treaty
settlement, it does show in Te Runanga o Ngāi Tahu internal maps.  Therefore, below is
the Māori freehold land in the Queenstown District outlined in blue:
 

As you will note above, the land area is still small, rural zoned and likely subject to the
ONL provisions.
The large parcel to the right was referred to in my oral summary and the details on the
other blocks are:
 
Going right to left:
 
DP 321020, SO 19256, SO 19809 – approx. 4.7ha
DP 321020 – approx. 0.5ha
Lot 2 DP 321020 – approx. 0.9ha
Lot 1 DP 321020 – approx. 1ha
 
Therefore to correct my evidence there is an additional 7.1ha of Māori Land in the
Queenstown Lakes District in addition to the 13.5ha referred to in my evidence. All of
this land, the 7.1ha and the 13.5ha, are vested in the Manuhaea Ahu Whenua Trust by
way of the Ngāi Tahu settlement.
 
Ngā mihi
Rachael.
 
Rachael Pull |Senior Environmental Advisor – Planning | Te Ao Tūroa |Te Rūnanga o Ngāi
Tahu|
Te Whare o Te Waipounamu|15 Show Place|Addington| PO Box 13 046 | Christchurch 8141|
Aotearoa| Mobile: +64 |021 725 873
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Īmēra: rachael.pull@ngaitahu.iwi.nz
 

P Whakaarohia a Papatūānuku i mua i te tānga mai i tēnei īmera.
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
CAUTION: This email and any attachment(s) contains information that is both confidential and
possibly legally privileged. No reader may make any use of its content unless that use is
approved by Te Rūnanga o Ngāi Tahu and its subsidiary companies separately in writing. Any
opinion, advice or information contained in this email and any attachment(s) is to be treated as
interim and provisional only and for the strictly limited purpose of the recipient as
communicated to us. Neither the recipient nor any other person should act upon it without our
separate written authorization of reliance. If you have received this message in error, please
notify us immediately and destroy this message.
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